
Playpark Meeting Notes 

3rd November 2022 at the Playpark 

 

Present:  Charli Adey, Cathy Purcell 

Apologies: Colin House, Stephanie Moss 

 

Matters Arising from the last meeting 

Committee Name – decided that this would stay as the Playpark Committee rather than 

friends of the playpark 

Officers – Colin House will stay as Treasurer. Charlie Adey will Chair. Secretary not 

appointed yet – Charlie to do minutes 

 

Parish Council 

Charlie Adey has joined the Parish Council and will be the representative for the 

Playpark 

 

New Equipment 

Quotes for the zipwire are: Toybarn £10740 and Sovereign £19874 

Survey in May showed that highest priority was for toddler items and items for older 

children 

Toddler tractor suggested – Charlie to get quotes 

There is a Dorset Council fund – Charlie to apply 

 

Maintenance 

The rocker treads need replacing – Charlie to get quote 

Matting under junior swings – need replacing. In meantime, cable ties will be used to 

secure the edges to reduce trip hazard 

 

 

Next Meeting - TBC 

 

 

 


